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Lane closures along portions of Kōloa Road scheduled Sept. 19 to 23 
 

KŌLOA – The Department of Public Works and Goodfellow Bros. LLC., are announcing that there 

will be single-lane closures along portions of Kōloa Road from Sept. 19 to 23, from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 

p.m., weather permitting. 

The scheduled lane closures are necessary for roadway shoulder improvements.  

Motorists are advised to use alternate routes, allow for additional travel time, and to exercise 

caution if driving through the work area.   

Dates and times are subject to change depending on weather and other factors.  

Anyone with questions or concerns may contact Tristan Gonzales at 808-462-8057 or Ryan 

Moura at 808-298-2431. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
### 


